
 

 

PARENT RESPONSIBILITIES FOR PARTICIPATION IN 
ASSISTEENS 

 

In order to make your child’s experience in Assisteens the best it can be, 
there are certain responsibilities that we ask parents to take on to ensure 

the safety and success of each teen. 

 

 Parents must serve 10 hours each year in support of Assisteens. This 
can be achieved many ways.  
 

 Parents are also encouraged to work 3 shifts each year in the 
Assistance League of Irvine (ALI) Thrift Shop.  

 

 Parents must take responsibility for getting their teen to meetings, 
philanthropic programs and fundraising activities. 

 

 Assisteens is a unique experience where we don’t require your (the 
parent) membership but the group and your child will benefit from 
your involvement. 

 

 

Name of Assisteens member: _____________________________________ 

 

Parent or Guardian: ____________________________________________ 


